
 

 

Circular No. P-04/24            Date:  09.04.2024 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
                                                  BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 

 

We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. At DAV, we strive                             

to instill discipline and punctuality in our students. We have observed instances of                         

late reporting among some students. This is for your information that teaching in                                

all the classes begins at 07:35 am sharp. And late reporting by the students disrupts the 

smooth learning environment of classroom. We request your cooperation in ensuring that 

your ward arrives at school in time every day. Punctuality is the habit that needs to be 

cultivated early in life. 

 

We understand that unforeseen circumstances may arise at any time. However, we urge              

you to make every effort to minimize such occurrences and prioritize punctuality in your 

child’s routine. One such effort is to avoid dropping your ward yourself instead use school 

transport so that the child is dropped to school in time. 

 

Together we can help our students develop the habit of punctuality. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support.  

 

Warm Regards 

 

 

Principal 
 

 

  


